
 

 

 
 

IIC CALENDER ACTIVITY 

Poster Presentation of Ideas for Mentorship Support 

 

The Department of Biochemistry recently hosted a poster competition, a dynamic event held in the 
Library hall of the Department of Biochemistry on 07.12.2023, aimed at fostering innovation and 
mentorship among students. The competition centered on the creation of models using reusable 
materials, reflecting the department's commitment to sustainability and creativity in scientific inquiry. 

Participant Details: 

Participants were organized into 14 groups, with each team comprising 4 to 7 students. This format not 
only encouraged teamwork but also facilitated a diverse exchange of ideas, highlighting the importance 
of collaboration in the scientific community. The event was graced by the presence of esteemed judges 
from various departments, including Dr. Erli Amel Ivan, Head of the Department of Pathology; Dr. R. 
Gopal, Head of the Department of Microbiology; and Dr. Mangai, Professor from the Department of 
Microbiology. Their expertise added immense value to the competition, providing insightful 
assessments and engaging in meaningful interactions with the team members. 

Way Forward  

The poster competition served as a platform for students to showcase their innovative ideas and models, 
with a focus on biochemistry and its applications. The involvement of distinguished faculty members 
from different specializations emphasized the interdisciplinary approach and the importance of 
mentorship in nurturing young scientists. The event not only highlighted the creative potential of the 
students but also underscored the role of mentorship in supporting and guiding students through their 
academic and research endeavors. 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

In conclusion, the poster presentation competition was a significant success, achieving its objective of 
promoting innovation, fostering mentorship, and encouraging interdisciplinary collaboration among 
students and faculty members. The Department of Biochemistry looks forward to organizing similar 
events in the future, further strengthening the mentorship support system and inspiring the next 
generation of scientists. 

 


